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February 2, 2024

COMMUNITY NOTICE
PARTIAL ROAD CLOSURE

On Chowat Road, between the Mill Hall and the Fire Hall, traffic will
be temporarily reduced to an alternating single lane on:

Monday, February 5, 2024 from 10:00 AM - 4:00 PM

Please note, flaggers will be on site to safely accommodate a new pipe
installation for the Early Childhood Development (ECD) addition.
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